June 9. 19‘08.

Attached is the memorandum, initialed by Gevernor
Vardaman, which I mentioned at yesterday's Board Meeting. I
am passing it on to you to take the matter up with Mr. Neely
and dr. Parten, in accordance with the Board's discussion.
As 1 said yesterday, I did not have an opportunity at White Sulphur
Springs, to talk to them.
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